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 The Bainbridge Township Cemetery Board met in special session at the 
Bainbridge Township Service Department. Those present were Greg Marous board 
member, Bill Takacs board member, John Brett Road Superintendent, Leighanna 
Cawrse Service Dept. Administrative Coordinator, Jeff Markley Trustees, and Ted 
Seliga resident. Rob Arnold board member was absent. 
 
 Greg Marous called the meeting to order at 3:34 p.m. 
 
Meeting minutes from September 6, 2017 were read and Bill Takacs moved to 
approved. Greg Marous second. Motion carried.  
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Tree planting-discussion 
 

Tree planting in grave lots was re-discussed and reviewed from the past meeting 
held September 6th for Trustee, Jeff Markley, and member, Bill Takacs, to keep them 
updated. 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 

The discussion of sales for the Columbarium for individuals purchasing niches is 
an overall cost saving for them versus purchasing grave plots. The niches also are 
available to non-residents.  
 
 
Next meeting will be held November 1, 2017 at the Service Department. 
 
 
 
Since there was no further business the meeting was adjourned at 5:09 P.M. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Minutes approved on November 1, 2017 


